
Welcome Back! 

Well, what a busy start to a busy term! Grand-

parents day was fantastic and enjoyed by all 

and now it is straight into swimming lessons! 

Before long it will be Book Week and then the 

Christmas Concert! 

Dates to remember! 
 

 Tuesday 5th-Thursday 8th Nov:  
Book fair in school library 

 Thursday 7th Nov:  
Book Week dress up day 

 Wednesday 27th Nov:  
Annual General Meeting 

 Wednesday 4th Dec:  
Yr 6 Graduation Mass 

 Wednesday 11th Dec:  
Awards and Carols Night 

Lots of Learning! 

In between all of the above we will continue 
on our Inquiry Learning path as we investi-
gate how plants grow. 

We will be wondering do all plants need seeds 
to grow and what happens to the seeds when 
they are planted into the soil? 

We are looking forward to lots of hands on 
imagination and observations to try and an-
swer these big wonder questions. 

Our main topics during Maths sessions will be 
volume and capacity and concepts of time.  

Religion lessons will be all about appreciating 
the gift of memory and the ability to learn, 
communicating love through prayer and, of 
course, Christmas—Jesus’ birthday!  

In music we will continue to work on beat and 
rhythm skills and explore and respond to vari-
ous types of music. We will also have a go at 
making our own drums! 

Art this term will be closely linked to our 
seed and plant inquiry as we learn about how 
botanists use observational and still life 
drawing/painting in their work.  
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Swimming Lessons 

This week the Pre-primary and Year One 
students excitedly  commenced Swim-
ming Lessons.  

Thank you for having them super organ-
ised for us with all their gear and food 
requirements.  

 

Uniform and Hats  
From next week, sport clothes days 
are back to Thursday and Friday  and 
our    ‘ no hat, no play’ rule returns!  

 

Year Ones are looking very fresh in 
their Summer uniforms and as the 
weather warms up all student are wel-
come to wear sandals on non-sport 
days. 



Portfolios  

We hope you enjoyed your child’s portfolios and assess-

ments. Please remember to return these books soon so we 

can fill them to the end with more of your child's fantastic 

work from Term 4.  

Homework 

Homework will resume next 

week. Please let us  know if 

you  have any queries re-

garding this. 

Library Day 

Library day will continue 

on Thursdays this term. 

Please enjoy reading your 

child’s book during the 

week and assist them to 

return it each Thursday. 

Oral Language 

Thank you for your assis-

tance with our sometimes 

challenging news themes 

this year! This term we will 

continue to develop oral 

language skills, replacing 

news sessions with a larger 

focus on class-based activ-

ities such as meaningful 

discussion, targeted ques-

tioning and presentation 

skills.  




